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Up	and	Coming	Events	
	

October	26th	–	October	30th		

	
	
Congratulations!	
Elections	for	the	Hale	Parent	and	School	Site	
Councils	were	held	on	Tuesday	October	20,	
2020.We	would	lke	to	thank	and	welcome	our	
new	officers	for	the	2020-21021	school	year.	
	

The	Boston	Public	Schools	is	committed	to	ensuring	
that	it’s	students	are	being	provided	with	nutrious	
meals	during	the	period	of	remote	learning.	

It	has	now	opened	additional	sites	and	has	changed	
the	pick-up	days	for	families	to	acquire	meals.	

Moving	forward,	all	food	sites	will	operate	on	
Mondays	and	Thursdays	from	10:00	am	–	6:00	
pm.	

Please	check	out	the	BPS	website	for	site	locations	
and	hours	of	operation.	

Do	You	Need	To	Get	Moving?	

The	Boston	Public	Schools	is	putting	together	a	
virtual	afterschool	school	physical	activity	
program	that	includes	many	options	for	
movement	including	basketball,	dance,	and	yoga.	
Feel	free	to	peruse	the	options	and	share	with	
other	families	and	friends	as	needed!		
https://www.bostonpublicschools.org/bps
moves	

Please	Visit	Our	Website	

https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

Click	on	the	Home	Learning	Section	for	
resources,	tools,	and	materials	for	student	at	
home	learning.	

	

Boston	Public	Schools	Is	Back	In	Remote	
Learning	Again	

The Boston Public Health Commission (BPHC) released data 
showing the citywide seven-day COVID-19 positivity rate 
increased to 5.7%. This is an increase from 4.5% last week and 
from 4.1% two weeks before.  

Therefore, out of an abundance of caution, Mayor Walsh and 
Superintendent Casellius have decided to suspend in-person 
learning for all students. Effective Thursday, October 22, all 
BPS students will learn remotely until public health data 
shows a downward trend in positive COVID-19 cases. 

Some of our families received communication within the last 
week notifying them of their child’s in- person start date. That 
information has now unfortunately changed due to this 
news.There will be no in-person learning until further notice.  

We remain committed to providing all of our students with high-
quality and equitable teaching and learning until our return. 

I, as well as all of our teaching staff are feeling very confident in 
believing that we did this well in the spring and can do it even 
better now! 

We thank you collectively for all you that you are continuing to 
do at home with your students as well. We know that this is 
difficult and that you are all doing your best. 

We ask that you allow grace and patience with your child/ 
children’s teacher’s as they communicate with you around their 
expectations for learning attendance and student engagement.  

Thank you, Mrs. Teque & Mrs. Loughran 

CONGRATULATIONS	NEW	COUNCIL	MEMBERS!	

School Site Council members:  

Parents: Thelma Ajayi, Teresa Pregizer, Mark Schafer, 
Gabriela Shelburne, Ayanna Hines 

School Site Council Teachers: Ms. Avila, Ms. Turner, Ms. 
Gilmer, Ms. Orsini (alternate), Ms. Bradford (alternate) 

	


